Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region 4-A CALABARZON
Province of Quezon
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION
City of Tayabas

NUMBERED MEMORANDUM
NO. 152 s.2017

TO: OIC-ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
ALL SCHOOL HEADS ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARU
ALL ICT COORDINATOR ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM: CATHEHNINE P. TALAVERA, Ph.D.
OIC - Séhools Division Superintendent

DATE: JUNE 29, 2017

SUBJECT: EHRIS ROLLOUT ON JULY 3 to 5, 2017

Please be informed that there will be an EHRIS rollout on July 3-5, 2017 at SDO Tayabas City
Division. July 3-5 is the date given by the Central office for the Region IV-A CALABARZON to
access the EHRIS.
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We are an emerging division where excellence is a habit and allegiance for quality is a pledge. ‘

Email us at: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph tel. no.:  (042) 797-0591 /

Website: www.depedtayabascity.ph telefaxno.:  (042) 797- 0054), (042) 797—0/




